






Posted on the Oakton Website: 

Oakton High School's 2015 Summer Jump Start 
Program 
Oakton High School's PTSA Summer Jump Start Program will run from August 11 - 13. Jump Start is a 
program sponsored by Oakton's PTSA and each day the program will run from 9:30 - 1:30 and will 
include tours of the building/school grounds, Q & A sessions with current students and teachers, 
simulated classroom discussions, peer-building activities, and lunch from a local business. Students will 
also receive a class t-shirt during the program. All of these activities are intended to help rising freshmen 
adjust to the culture of Oakton High School. The registration cost is $150 (checks can be made payable to 
Oakton High School PTSA and mailed to the school in care of: Brandon McCulla) and is due by August 
1, 2015. Transportation will be provided by the county and an email with the bus locations will be sent 
closer to the start of Jump Start to parents of registered students. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Jump Start Coordinator Brandon McCulla by email at: bmmcculla@fcps.edu.  

 

KIT messages sent to middle schools: 

Registration for Oakton High School's PTSA Summer Jump Start Program is now open.  Jump Start is a 
program sponsored by Oakton's PTSA and will run from August 11 - 13 and from 9:30 - 1:30 each day.  
Each day, rising freshmen will have the opportunity to participate in tours of the school, Q&A sessions 
with current students and teachers, peer-building activities, and simulated classroom lessons.  Through 
all of these activities, students will become adjusted to the culture of Oakton High School.  Lunch will be 
provided by local restaurants.  The cost of the program is $150 and checks can be made payable to 
Oakton High School PTSA and mailed to the school in care of Brandon McCulla by August 1.  
Transportation will be provided by the county and the locations of bus stops will be emailed out at a 
later date to parents of registered students.  If you have any questions or concerns, please email Jump 
Start Coordinator Brandon McCulla at:  bmmcculla@fcps.edu.  You can register your student using the 
following link to a Google Form:   
>  
> https://docs.google.com/a/fcpsschools.net/forms/d/1NW-
0OGnl8LdGsB9hMxi Tl5bMdDWHB92qGMyq3Adpjk/viewform 

 

 




